

October 20, 2015

Global Warming Express C/O Marina Weber & Genie Stevens 339 1/2 Delgado Dr. Santa Fe, NM 87505

Dear Global Warming Express,

The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) is a local non profit organization dedicated to phasing out greenhouse gas emissions and uplifting our community at once. One way we help accomplish these interconnected goals is by awarding annual seed grant awards to deserving allies in the pivotal solution categories of courage, conservation, innovation, education, justice & direct Action.

It gives me and our team great pleasure to present CCLI's Direct Action Seed Grant Award to the student activists and adult supporters of the Global Warming Express (GWE). We are proud of the student co-founders Joanna Whysner and Marina Weber. We are impressed by all the students past and present who make this organization so strong at the Santa Fe Public (and other) Schools. We are also grateful to the adults who have helped nurture and support this organization including Genie Stevens, Esha Chiocchio, Heather Karlson, Ken Hughes and countless others.

The Global Warming Express is powerfully and creatively bringing forth climate change solutions locally and beyond and we wish not only to congratulate the group but to support you in partnership and solidarity. In addition to presenting you with this letter and plaque, we also present you with a seed grant financial prize to help the group achieve it's mission.

Godspeed!

Sincerely,

Robb Hirsch

Founder and Executive Director